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This survey was carried out in partnership
with the local authorities of Dohouk, Erbil
and Al-Suleimaniyah governorates of
northern Iraq. The Directorates of Health
(DOH) provided human resources and
technical expertise. The DOHs and the
Directorates of Statistics (DOS) in the three
governorates were brought together with
UNICEF in a Survey Management Technical
Committee. The level of cooperation was
exemplary throughout and contributed
significantly to the quality of the survey.

Staff from the Departments of Preventive
Health and Statistics in the DOH were
closely involved in all aspects of the
survey. This included planning, survey frame, field testing of questionnaires
and training for involved staff. Of particular note is the DOH’s contribution
in fielding the team of interviewers mainly female health personnel and
supervisors. Similarly, the Directorates of Statistics were closely involved in
most aspects of the survey but were particularly invaluable in sample
selection activities. This made the job of interviewers and supervisors much
easier and faster.

Mr. Mohammed Ali of the London School of Hygiene and Tropical
Medicine, headed the team of consultants fielded by UNICEF to support the
survey. Mr. Ali provided technical support in the training of supervisors;
provided oversight of the sample design and questionnaires to ensure
uniformity with the survey conducted in south and centre Iraq. Mr. Richard
Berko Biritwum, Professor of Ghana Medical School, Accra, supervised the
data entry, undertook the analysis of data and wrote the draft report. Mr. Ali
also supervised the data editing and prepared the final tables of results.

Dr. Iqbal Shah of WHO, Geneva provided generous support in reviewing
the survey methodology, fieldwork techniques, data cleaning processes, data
checks and the first drafts of the survey report.   Dr. Ahmed Abdul-Mun’im,
of the Pan Arab Project for Child Development, Alexandria and Mr.
Bernard Barrère of Macro International Inc./DHS brought “fresh” eyes to
this survey and went over both the methodology and results in great detail.
Their searching questions and their support in seeking the answers have
given the whole survey team an even greater level of confidence in this
survey and its results.
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